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About the speaker 

 
Mr. Vikas Kumar has over twelve years experience 
in the software industry with the majority of it as a 
CTO of Brainvisa which he founded along with his 
partners in 2000.  
After having exited Brainvisa he has been investing 
and working with various start-ups in various 
domains like Groffr.com, Engrave.in, 1learning 
Vayaya Labs and Mobikon Technologies 
 
He co-founded SME Networks which is India's first 
Network dedicated to SMEs and aims to create the 
largest transaction platform for service providers 
reaching out to SMEs. 
 

About the talk 
 

A Start-up to start and then survive needs funds at 
every stage.  The talk helps start-ups open their 
minds to various sources of funding other than debt 
and equity. 
 
The discussion will cover various types of funding 
with live case studies . 
Reference of the book titled “Start-ups ! Finding 
Funding” will be used extensively 

 
About Venture Center 

  
The Venture Center is a technology business 
incubator specializing in technology startups 
offering products and services exploiting 
scientific expertise in the areas of materials, 
chemicals and biological sciences & engineering. 
Venture Center strives to nucleate and nurture 
technology and knowledge-based enterprises by 
leveraging the scientific and engineering 
competencies of the institutions in the "Pune 
region" in India. (www.venturecenter.co.in) 
  

 


